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To whom it may concern,

Thank you for taking the time to share your concerns regarding our policies at Aurum Preparatory
Academy. We value the feedback of our community and understand that policies can sometimes raise
questions or create challenges.

Our primary goal at Aurum Prep is to provide a safe, supportive, and enriching environment for all
students. Each policy we implement is thoughtfully designed to align with this mission and to ensure the
well-being and success of our students, staff, and families.

We understand that some policies may impact you in ways that were unintended, and we take these
concerns seriously. Please be assured that we regularly review our policies to ensure they are serving their
intended purpose and making the best possible contribution to our school community.

If you have specific suggestions or would like to discuss your concerns further, we invite you to meet
with us. We believe that open communication is key to resolving any issues and would appreciate the
opportunity to work together to find a solution that supports our shared goals.

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to the success of our students. We look forward to
continuing to work with you to provide the best possible experience for you.

Warm regards,

Executive Director
Aurum Preparatory Academy


